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April 24, 2014 

 

 

James Raley 

3907 Foxglove St N 

Brooklyn Park MN 55443 

 

VIA EMAIL:  jim@rinkeyltd.com 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 126 Sycamore Street 

 

Dear Mr. Raley: 

 

This is to inform you that on April 22, 2014, Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

reviewed the photos taken by Inspector Tonnancour and recommended that the City Council 

grant the appeal on the electrical panel provided that you come into compliance with one of the 

following conditions: 

 

1. move the fridge to a different location; or 

2. change the fridge size to narrow or shallower; or 

3. relocate the panel and must open to at least 90 degrees. 

 

She will also waive a 3 ft clearance if the panel opens at least 90 degrees. 

 

The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, May 21, 2014 at 5:30 p.m. in 

Room 300 Council Chambers if you can’t meet one of the aforementioned conditions and wish 

to contest further. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

MV 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 

 Brian Tonnancour (email) 
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